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The Gift That Keeps on Giving
“The gift that keeps on giving.” It’s an expression everyone knows, especially this time of year. The Powering Tennessee specialty license plate that honors Tennessee’s electric lineworkers does exactly that – keeps on giving. 
There are more than 3,500 electric lineworkers in the state of Tennessee. 3,500 people that typically go unnoticed unless the power goes out. 3,500 people each day that get out of their bed, leave the safety and comfort of their homes and families to provide safe and reliable electricity for their communities. It is dangerous work, but there is something simple you can do to show your support for lineworkers and their families.
Funds raised through Powering Tennessee specialty license plate sales benefit the Tennessee Lineworker Lifeline Fund, a nonprofit foundation created to assist lineworkers and their families in the event of a serious injury or fatality while on the job.
The Powering Tennessee specialty license plate and the Tennessee Lineworker Lifeline Fund are supported by local utilities, the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association, Tennessee Municipal Electric Power Association, Tennessee Valley Public Power Association and International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers.
Tennessee motorists don’t have to be lineworkers to show their appreciation for these brave men and women – anyone with a private vehicle registered in Tennessee can get the plate. Learn more about the plates and the Tennessee Lineworker Lifeline Fund by visiting poweringtennessee.org.

